
 

 

 

08-07-2025 

Notice to boaters - Boating on the lake 

 

Dear citizens and lake users, 

Due to recent heavy rains and the precipitation forecast for the next few days, 

water levels are currently high. This situation increases the risk of shoreline 

erosion and damage to shoreline facilities. 

We ask for your cooperation in reducing your boating speed to limit the formation 

of large waves. Responsible driving on the lake will contribute to everyone's safety 

and the protection of our environment. 

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

The Management, 

 

 


